
 

 

Our Club’s latest PROJECT…supporting Airmen at LUKE AFB! 

We are joining The Comprehensive Support Council and First Sergeants  

who are opening a Food Bank and Diaper Dump Station at the Base 

 

        

Any canned food item      Any size diapers 

Any “grocery store” gift cards     Any baby wipes 

(no refrigerated/frozen, expired,    (no powders/creams) 

or items with a shelf life, i.e., bread) 

 

Drop-off at meetings or either home… 

Republican Club     LUKE AFB Bldg. 465 

 Camille Grabb     Sharon Kozak 

 3347 N. 159th Avenue    3350 N. 159th Avenue 

 (586) 719-1000     (623) 556-7659  

 

Tuscany Falls Main Gate…immediately left on W. Earll Dr… 

immediately right on N. 159th Avenue…5 houses down! 

 


